
 
Robertswood Supermarket Scheme 

 
.…..Breaking News Introducing Marks & Spencer Gift Cards/Top ups……. 

 
As you will be aware we are part of a scheme that gets a discount for bulk-buying Tesco, Sainsbury’s and 
John Lewis/Waitrose gift cards. We then sell them at face value to you, and the difference goes to the 
school. 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have partnered with Marks & Spencer and will be offering M&S gift 
cards starting from December 2019. M & S will give the school 4% commission initially.  
 
This means that if you purchased a gift card worth £100 via the school, the school will get £4 commission.  
 
Likewise, if you purchased £100 Tesco voucher, the school gets £5 commission. 
 
Commission: 
Tesco 5%                      Sainsbury’s 4%                   John Lewis/Waitrose 5%             M&S 4%     
 
M & S cards: 

• Come in £20, £50 and £100 
• Can be used online 
• Can be used in store 
• Cards are kept and can be topped up 

 
Tesco cards: 

• Come in £20, £50 and £100 
• Cannot be used for online grocery shopping 
• Can only be used in store 
• Cards are kept and can be topped up 
 

Sainsbury’s cards: 
• Can be loaded with any value 
• Cannot be used for online grocery shopping or at Sainsbury’s petrol stations 
• Can only be used in store 
• Cards are kept and can be topped up 

 
John Lewis cards: 

• Can be loaded with a minimum of £5 (and in £5 increments thereafter) 
• Can be used online and in store at John Lewis 
• Cannot be used for shopping at Ocado 
• Cards are kept and can be topped up 

 
How to order: 

• Email robertswoodvouchers@gmail.com with your order. Orders are topped up once a month 
according to the timetable that is also on the school website. An email is sent out from the school 
office the week before the order deadline. 

• Payment for the vouchers is due by 1st of every month, preferably by a bank transfer into our bank 
account no. 25102850 sort code 60-05-50.  

• The easiest way to pay is by standing order. You will receive the same order every month, without 
having to think about it. The standing order form is on the school website or you will be able to set 
one up via your online banking app. 

• The orders are topped up according to the timetable that can be found on the school website. 
 
For any further information please email robertswoodsvouchers@gmail.com. 

mailto:robertswoodvouchers@gmail.com
mailto:robertswoodsvouchers@gmail.com

